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NOTICE TO MEMBERS 
No. 2021 - 069 

April 29, 2021 
 

 
LISTING OF OPTIONS ON THE TWO-YEAR AND FIVE-YEAR GOVERNMENT OF CANADA 

BOND FUTURES (OGZ AND OGF) 
 
 
Bourse de Montréal Inc. (the Bourse) and Canadian Derivatives Clearing Corporation (CDCC) 
wish to inform that, at the opening of trading on Monday May 31, 2021, the new options on two-
year Government of Canada bond futures (OGZ) and options on five-year Government of 
Canada bond futures (OGF) will be listed.  
 

Product Product Symbol 

Options on two-year Government of Canada bond 
futures 

OGZ 

Options on five-year Government of Canada bond 
futures 

OGF 

 

Please refer to the Advisory Notice A21-004 for specifications on the options on two-year and 
five-year Government of Canada bond futures available on the Bourse website at www.m-x.ca.   

  
For further information, please contact the Market Operations Department at 514 871-7877.  
Clearing Members may contact the CDCC’s Corporate Operations department or direct email 
inquiries to cdcc-ops@tmx.com. 
 

 

Anne Fiddes 
Vice President, Integrated Operations CDCC 
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